
 

 

Calling all families in Hertfordshire 
Do you use services for children and young people? 
 

We’ve created a survey to help us make sure we are giving the right 

information to families. We want to know what services families are using 

and how you might have found out about them.  

 

Services you might have used include: counselling, local groups, clubs and 

activities, health services and parenting courses.  

 

If you are a parent, grandparent or carer please complete the survey before 

Sunday 14 July using the QR code below or via: 

 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/familiesfirstsurvey 


